
 

 

 
Pending Federal Student Aid Disbursements   

 
Information from your FAFSA and/or the Common Origination and Disbursement (COD) 
System indicates that you have an active Federal Financial Aid award with pending Direct 
Loan and/or Pell Grant disbursements at another institution.  
 
Our office is unable to move forward until these pending disbursements have been canceled.  
  
Please contact your current and/or prior university for resolution.   
 
Once CSU is able to confirm that your pending disbursements have been canceled in the 
COD system, this requirement will disappear from your document list.     
 
For privacy, Applicants may upload your documents here.  Current and returning Students 
may upload your documents here. 
 
Please feel free to contact the Office of Financial Aid at 800.977.8449 extension 6553 or 
financialaid@columbiasouthern.edu if you have any questions or need further assistance. 
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